
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29 September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To enrich our current Year 5 project, we have organised an Egyptian workshop on 
Thursday 19th October. The children will learn more about the ancient Egyptians and 
explore how they lived. They will have the opportunity to create some of their own 
Egyptian artefacts from clay and take part in a grand feast! 
 
In order to fully immerse themselves in the learning and the experience, we invite the 
children to dress up in an Egyptian costume. Please do not go to any additional expense, 
a simple pillow case fashioned into a tunic, with a homemade necklace and sandals 
would work well. We would advise children to wear something warm underneath and 
also recommend they change into any alternate footwear for lunch and playtimes. 
 
Please note, PE will be on Monday 16th October for this week only.  
 
We are very much looking forward to the day and how the activities will enrich the 
children's understanding of the period of history. 
 
Year 5 Teaching Team 
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